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To:

Dear 
 
Regarding your request where you asked “if we require a broker registration to broker
medicines to non-UK & non-EEA countries”, further information on registering a broker can
be found via the below link:
 
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/medicines-register-as-a-broker
 
Any UK-based company that independently negotiates the selling or buying of UK authorised
medicinal products on the behalf of another company must be registered as a broker. Any
actions as a broker in a non-UK or non-EEA country must be done in compliance with that
country’s regulations.
 
If you have a query about the information provided, please reply to this email.
 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an
internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date
you receive this response and addressed to: info@mhra.gov.uk
 
Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications.
 
If you were to remain dissatisfied with the outcome of the internal review, you would have the
right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Please bear in mind
that the Information Commissioner will not normally review our handling of your request
unless you have first contacted us to conduct an internal review. The Information
Commissioner can be contacted at:
 
Information Commissioner’s Office
Wycliffe House
Water Lane
Wilmslow
Cheshire
SK9 5AF
 
Yours sincerely,
FOI Team
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